
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Baby Teether Rattle Toy Set 

Set includes: 

•         wooden teether rattle 

•         wooden bracelet teether 

•         beaded dummy chain 

Dates sold: 15 August 2023 – 11 December 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The teether rattle set does not comply with 
the mandatory standard for toys for children up to and including 36 
months of age and the mandatory standard for baby dummies and 
dummy chains. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death from choking if the 
teether rattle set does not comply with the standard. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using affected teether rattle sets 
immediately and dispose of them then notify Bambino House for a 
full refund. 

 

To notify of disposal or for more information contact Bambino house on 
info@bambinohouse.com.au or by phone on 0411 566 006. 

 

Purchased from: Bambino House 
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